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Across the Board (ATB) Medicaid Payment 
Reductions 
 

Effective for dates of service on or after January 1, 2020, through 
March 31, 2020, and each State Fiscal Year thereafter, all non-
exempt Department of Health state funds Medicaid payments will 
be uniformly reduced by 1%. For services subject to the 1% 
reduction, all fee-for service payments will receive a decrease to 
Medicaid checks and/or Electronic Funds Transfers for dates of 
services on or after January 1, 2020. Conversely, managed care 
payments to health plans will be reduced through a 1% reduction to 
premium rates effective January 1, 2020. Remittances will reflect 
the 1% reduction (appearing as an "FC2" recoupment) starting in 
cycle 2219, which has a check release date of 3/18/2020. 
 
Please Click Here to read the full provider notice. 
  

 

   

 
If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csra.com for further assistance  

The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. However, no e-mail transmittals or 
 materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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